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Our deadline for our Apex Loft Expansion Auction is
on Friday 30th September. If you would like to
participate and support the project in creating more
classroom space for our children , please click on the
following link:

www.galabid.com/loftexpansion

More information is on the attached PDF on this email.

http://www.galabid.com/loftexpansion


If your child is absent for any
reason, please fill in the Student Absence Form online via the link on our website :

https://www.apexprimary.co.uk/home/parents/student-absence-form/

https://www.apexprimary.co.uk/home/parents/student-absence-form/



